
Monday,	October	28,	2019	at	10:36:56	AM	Central	Daylight	Time
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Subject: RE:	W11DH	-	Ver-cal	Bridge	site	numbers	FL-5013	FCC	ASRN	1052692	and	FL-5014	ASRN
1050334

Date: Monday,	October	28,	2019	at	8:33:12	AM	Central	Daylight	Time
From: Gary	Hess	<GHess@ver-calbridge.com>
To: Greg	Best	<gbconsul-ng54@gmail.com>
CC: Joe	Meleski	<JMeleski@ver-calbridge.com>

Mr.	Best
	
	
This	email	is	on	response	to	your	request	to	ini-ally	collocate	W11DH	to	our	Ver-cal	Bridge	tower	site	FL-
5014	located	at	6690	N.	US	1	in	Fort	Pierce,	FL		ASRN	1050334.		
	
In	that	Ver-cal	Bridge	is	supplying	resources	to	assist	the	move	of	W11DH	to	its	site	#5014,	we	have
concerns	regarding	the	ability	for	this	tower	site	to	support	your	proposed	equipment	in	order	to	meet	the
current	FCC	DTV	repack	deadlines.	This	is	due	to	the	present	poor	condi-on	of	this	tower	due	to	it’s	age
and	proximity	to	the	coast.		We	do	not	recommend	that	considerable	resources	be	deployed	to	reinforce
this	tower.			Rather	than	execute	this	reloca-on	as	step	one	of	the	two	step	process,	Ver-cal	Bridge
believes	a	single-step	approach	is	beber.		We	believe		that	the	proposed	single	step	move	to	the	3771
Jennings	Road	site	(site	5013)	will	have	less	impact	on	Ver-cal	Bridge	resources	and	the	DTV	Repack
process.		
	
	As	an	alterna-ve,	this	is	your	reasonable	assurance	that	Ver-cal	Bridge	would	look	favorably	into	the
coloca-on	of	W11DH	at	the	Ver-cal	Bridge	tower	site	located	at	3771	Jennings	Road,	Port	St.	Lucie,	FL.		
Terms	and	condi-ons	to	be	nego-ated.
	
Please	contact	me	when	you	are	ready	to	proceed.
	
Thank	you
	
Gary Hess
Vice President Broadcasting Leasing 
Vertical Bridge REIT, LLC
16 Perriwinkle Lane
Stuart, Florida 34996
772-215-1634
ghess@verticalbridge.com
www.verticalbridge.com
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